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McGill University
Montreall

Laboratory of Physiology 

and of Experimental Medicine.I® 30th January, 1928.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I wish to thank you for the opportunity of reading the 

memorandum on diplomas as granted in British universities which 

have been at the trouble to prepare and to send.

I think I am probably in a minority of one in my viewpoint 

as to assuming responsibility for the instruction in anatomy 

and physiology of the Graduate Nurses under existing conditions. 

At the same time I cannot but feel that the standpoint is right 

and not counter to the higher interests of the University.

I know well how causelessly obstructive my action is apt to 

appear, and if you should care to discuss it at any time,

I should be only too glad to hear the issue expounded from 

your side as it strikes you, who administer the University in 

its entirety.

you

Yours very sincerely,
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